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Forest fires close Highway 63 south of Fort McMurray

Fort McMurray... Traffic on Highway 63 has been detoured to Highway 881 due to fires near
Grayling Creek and Gregoire Tower, approximately 45 kilometres south of Fort McMurray.

Highway closure barricades have been set up and flag people will redirect traffic at the
junctions of Highways 63 and 881, Highways 55 and 63, and Highways 55 and 36.

The electronic message boards located in Lac La Biche, Grassland, and Fort McMurray will
also notify motorists of the detour onto Highway 881.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Heather Kaszuba

Communications

Alberta Transportation

780-422-7070

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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